

TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION

April 30, 2018

Barbara Serfilippi, Town Clerk Town Hall 400 Main Street Ridgefield, CT 06877

Re: Canceled meetings

Dear Ms Serfilippi:

Please be advised the regular Inland Wetlands Board and Planning and Zoning Commission meetings scheduled for Tuesday, May 01, 2018 have <u>been canceled</u> however, the Executive session will be held as scheduled.

Very truly yours,

Richard Baldelli

Director, Planning & Zoning Department

IS Buldelle

RB:ap